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This is a published notice on the Find a Tender service: https://www.find-
tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/017619-2023 

Contract

Belfast Harbour Dredging Works 2023

BELFAST HARBOUR COMMISSIONERS

F06: Contract award notice – utilities

Notice identifier: 2023/S 000-017619
Procurement identifier (OCID): ocds-h6vhtk-03ae9a  
Published 21 June 2023, 10:22am

Section I: Contracting entity

I.1) Name and addresses

BELFAST HARBOUR COMMISSIONERS

Harbour Office,Corporation Square

BELFAST

BT13AL

Contact

Eugene McBride

Email

eugene.mcbride@belfast-harbour.co.uk

Telephone

+44 2890554422

Country

https://www.find-tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/017619-2023
https://www.find-tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/017619-2023
mailto:eugene.mcbride@belfast-harbour.co.uk
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United Kingdom

Region code

UKN06 - Belfast

Justification for not providing organisation identifier

Not on any register

Internet address(es)

Main address

www.belfast-harbour.co.uk

I.6) Main activity

Port-related activities

Section II: Object

II.1) Scope of the procurement

II.1.1) Title

Belfast Harbour Dredging Works 2023

Reference number

P.415

II.1.2) Main CPV code

45252124 - Dredging and pumping works

II.1.3) Type of contract

Works

II.1.4) Short description

Belfast Harbour wishes to appoint a suitably experienced marine dredging contractor to
restore both navigation channels and berths in specified areas of the Port to their

http://www.belfast-harbour.co.uk
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specified depths. The estimated volume of material to be dredged is a minimum of
300,000m3. Interested parties should note that as part of this PQQ process, bidders are
required to demonstrate that they have sufficient experience in dredging projects of a
similar scope and complexity, as well as sufficient plant and resources to undertake the
dredging works in accordance with BHC's timetable for the works, if successful. The
project has an estimated 6-8 weeks duration.

Belfast Harbour Commissioners has decided to advertise this competition on a voluntary
basis. This does not represent any commitment to follow any of the official procurement
procedures under the Utilities Contracts Regulations 2016.

II.1.6) Information about lots

This contract is divided into lots: No

II.2) Description

II.2.3) Place of performance

NUTS codes

UKN06 - Belfast

II.2.4) Description of the procurement

Belfast Harbour wishes to appoint a suitably experienced marine dredging contractor to
restore both navigation channels and berths in specified areas of the Port to their
specified depths. The estimated volume of material to be dredged is a minimum of
300,000m3. Interested parties should note that as part of this PQQ process, bidders are
required to demonstrate that they have sufficient experience in dredging projects of a
similar scope and complexity, as well as sufficient plant and resources to undertake the
dredging works in accordance with BHC's timetable for the works, if successful. The
project has an estimated 6-8 weeks duration.

II.2.11) Information about options

Options: No



Page 4 to 6

Section IV. Procedure

IV.1) Description

IV.1.1) Type of procedure

Negotiated procedure with prior call for competition

IV.1.8) Information about the Government Procurement Agreement (GPA)

The procurement is covered by the Government Procurement Agreement: Yes

IV.2) Administrative information

IV.2.1) Previous publication concerning this procedure

Notice number: 2023/S 000-006542

IV.2.9) Information about termination of call for competition in the form of a periodic
indicative notice

The contracting entity will not award any further contracts based on the above periodic
indicative notice

/Notice/006542-2023
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Section V. Award of contract

A contract/lot is awarded: Yes

V.2) Award of contract

V.2.1) Date of conclusion of the contract

16 June 2023

V.2.2) Information about tenders

The contract has been awarded to a group of economic operators: No

V.2.3) Name and address of the contractor

Jan De Nul

Tragel 60, 9308 Hofstade

Aalst

Country

Belgium

NUTS code

BE1 - Brussels Region

Justification for not providing organisation identifier

Not on any register

The contractor is an SME

No
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Section VI. Complementary information

VI.4) Procedures for review

VI.4.1) Review body

High Court of Justice in Northern Ireland

Royal Courts of Justice, Chichester Street

BELFAST

BT1 3JF

Country

United Kingdom
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